
Brief submission 
I am concerned about any possible privatisation of the public health system, including via 
private providers in the public health system. The inequity of this, particularly via the power 
of insurance companies to decide on who gets treatment and who doesn't, is a real concern to 
me. As a social worker currently working in the health system, I already see big gaps in what 
is available to people with less resources, and I do not want to see this increase.  

Elizabeth Becker 
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